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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1597 provides for the Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) to administer a 

weigh station preclearance program if it so chooses. The measure provides for ODOT to 

determine which weigh stations will participate in the program and the standards for 

participation in the program. There is no cost to ODOT, however, due to the unknown costs of 

future third-party software requirements to the Corporation Commission, the impact is 

undeterminable. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Department of Transportation 


